
1-20-12

Randy Hansen
1888 Candleridge Drive
Twin Falls, Idaho
83301

Dear Randy,

As discussed yesterday, I request your resignation from the Idaho Redistricting 
Commission. Failing that, you will be relieved of your appointment and removed 
from the Commission. I will appoint a new commissioner prior to the Commission 
reconvening.

I appreciate your service and wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Norm Semanko, Chairman
Idaho Republican Party

cc:  Ben Ysursa, Secretary of State


